
I .  
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHOfRITy , .

CHATTANOOGA TENNESSEE 31401 ., T.  

400 Chestnut Street Tower 11 

1 Tf 3 ,8* 3 
December 2, 3 

4% , 

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission ' 
Region II - Suite 3100 

101 Marietta Street 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

WATTS BAR NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 - INCOMPLETE LISTS FORB 0TSTANDING 
DOCUMENTATION AND WORK - NONCONFORMANCE REPORTS 3086R AND V-5-P AND 
INFRACTION 390/81-21-01 

The subject NCR was initially reported to NRC-OIE Inspector R. T. Crlenjak 
on March 20, 1981 in accordance with 10 CFR 50.55(e). TWA sutLitted a 
revised final report containing our final corrective actions for this 
nonconforqance on June 25, 1981. NRC-OIE Region II inspection report 
50-390/80-21, 50-391/80-15 dated August 14, 1980 cited TWA with "our 
infractions and four deficiencies. Our April 7, 1981 letter provided our 
final response to the subject infraction.  

The final responses for both the NCR's and the infract'.on stated that TTA 
would review all system transfers mde before December 17, 1960 to deter
mine all incomplete work item. This was originally to be completed by 
August 1, 1981. During subsequent telephone conversations with Inspector 
R. V. Crienjak (August 30, September %, October 5, and October 13, 1981), 
this oomlitent Ms first extended to September 30, 1981 and then to 
November 15, 1981. Our letter of October 6, 1981 documented this exten
sion. However, as discussed with Inspector 3. 1. Crlenjak on oveber 13, 
1981, TVA has again rescheduled the oompletion of our commitment. He now 
anticipate the review to be completed by January 18, 1962.  

All corrective actions have been oompleted with the exception of pipe 
hangers which have had extensive additional issues delaying a timely 
completion of this work. These issues include generic mnconformances 
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Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director December 2, 1981 

ralated to fillet welds and anchor bolt deficiencies, additional inspection 
requirements related to IE Bulletin 79-14, and the large number of pipe 
hangers involved. Due to the magnitude of the effort required for review, 
TVA has found it necessary to establish a special inspection group to 
address the reinspeotion and documentation requirements for system 
transfers.  

If you have any questions, please get in touch with R. H. Shell at 
FTS 858-2688.  

Very truly yours, 

TZESSU VALLY AUTHORITT 

i^ L. H. ills, Manager 
S Nu-le1 Regulation 4nowfesty 

cc: Mr. Victor Stello, Director 
Off !oe of Inspection and Enforcem•nt 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Coaission 
Washington. DC 20555


